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         October 12, 2017 
 

North Creek Interceptor construction update:   
Construction and traffic revisions on 214th Street Southeast, west of  
Bothell Everett Highway (SR 527)  
 

To prepare for tunneling under the Bothell Everett Highway (SR 527) later this year, King County’s 
contractor will be working along 214th Street Southeast, just west of SR-525.  

Beginning as early as this week, crews will be bringing in equipment, installing trench boxes, 
dewatering equipment and piping.  

This phase of the work is expected take 4-5 weeks to complete.  

 

What to Expect During This Work 
• Travel lanes will  

be reduced along  
214th Street SE  
(on the west side  
of SR-527) 

• Some on-street park 
spaces will not be 
available.  

• Flaggers and signs will 
direct motorists through 
the work areas.  

• Approved work hours 
are 7:00 am to 10:00 
pm weekdays, and 9:00 
am to 10:00 pm 
weekends.  

• It is expected that most 
of the work will take 
place weekdays and on Saturdays.  
 

• Stay Informed 

• To learn more about the project and sign up for email updates, visit KingCounty.gov/NCI. 

• If you have questions, call our construction info line at 206-205-9795.  

http://kingcounty.gov/NCI
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